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Benjamin B. Tymann  
617.933.9490  
btymann@tddlegal.com  
  

December 7, 2022  
  

BY EMAIL (preffett@hamiltonma.gov) 
  
Zoning Board of Appeals 
Town of Hamilton 
Town Hall 
Bay Road 
Hamilton, MA 01982 
ATTN:  Patrick Reffett, Director of Planning  

  
Re: Comprehensive Permit Application – 466 Highland Street   

  
Dear Patrick:  
  

Harborlight Community Partners (Harborlight) requests a continuance of the December 7, 
2022 Zoning Board of Appeals (ZBA) hearing session, until the regular monthly ZBA meeting on 
January 4, 2023, in order to make septic system design refinements based on the Health Agent’s 
recent letter. Harborlight agrees to a corresponding extension of the time for the ZBA to close the 
public hearing. 

 We appreciate the ZBA’s consideration of this request. 

  
Sincerely,  

  
  

  
Benjamin B. Tymann  
  
 

cc: Andrew DeFranza, Harborlight Community Partners 
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